
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Richard Wyatt 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Record s Clerk 
Wednesday, August 4, 2021 10:07 AM 
'Rick and Rory Wyatt ' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: {BULK} DOCKET N O . 2 0 2 1 0 0 3 4 - EI 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/4/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 08708-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210034 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: Rick and Rory Wyatt <rtwyatt55@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 9:38 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: {BULK} DOCKET NO. 2 0 2 100 3 4 - EI 

Importance: Low 

Please reject this rate increase request by TECO. 

A 20% increase in rates is totally unreasonable in the light of our current environment. 

Consider the impact that this increase will have on those that are retired and those low income people 
who have no other choice for electricity. 

Thanks 
Richard Wyatt 
925 Daphne Dr, Brandon, FL 33510 
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